
RCIA is an educational and faith development process for individuals considering joining the Catholic Church, baptized Catholics who have not received other sacraments and Catholics who have been away for awhile.

The first part of the process is called The Inquiry. This gives you the opportunity to become more familiar with Catholic beliefs and teachings before deciding to continue the process to be in full communion with the Church.

Divine Mercy is offering six informal sessions throughout the summer. Each session will cover different topics such as: the Holy Trinity, the importance of Mary, the communion of saints, sacraments and more.

When:
Mondays—May 21st /June 4th  and 18th/July 2 and 16th and 30th
Time:

6:30pm to 7:30pm

Where:
800 Marquette Avenue, South Milwaukee

It is encouraged to attend all the sessions as able. The second part of the process will begin in mid-August.

Please contact Cathy Wendt to register or get more information on the entire program. Call 414-762-6810 or email: cathywendt@divinemercysm.org
